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ANSWERING EDITOR AND REVIEWERS 

Dear Editor, 

We have answered all the concerns concerning the manuscript 76881 for World Journal 

of Transplantation. In particular: 

The conflict of interest declaration has been enclosed 

The audio core tip has been enclosed as mp3 file 

English wording has been reviewed by the American Journal Expert (see the enclosed 

certification) 

All others requested files are enclosed 

Figures are now in ppt as requested.  

You have now the manuscript in two different colors. Black is the original, red 

answering reviewer’s comments and English correction for the second time (see the 

certification) 

 

 

Reviewer’s code: 05247977 

Thank you for your comments 

 

Reviewer’s code: 00503252 

Purpose of the manuscript is now specified both in Abstract and Introduction 

The sentence staining on electron microscopy has been corrected 

Heparan sulfate is right and the text has been modified 

Table 1 have the data of references 8, 28, 29. All cited in the manuscript. 

Table 2 reports the data of the Mayo Clinic validated by a Belgian cohort . References 35, 

36. Both references are cited in the main text 
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Reviewer’s code: 05040165 

As the manuscript concerns new and future drugs systematic review and metaanalyses are 

not easy to be found. Anyway, three systemic reviews have been added to the manuscript. 

You will find them in red color. 

English wording has been extensively reviewed by American Journal Experts (please find 

the certification added). 

 

 

Thanks to the reviewers concerns the manuscript has been improved. 

Best regards.  

Maurizio Salvadori MD       January 26th, 2022 
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